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	Text1:  
                       Hay Springs Public Schools
                           Preschool Newsletter
                                   Ms. Sherlock
	Text2:  Happy March! It is almost spring! We have had such an amazing year in preschool and I can't believe it is so close to being over. Morning preschool has been working hard on being able to recognize and write their own names. We are also working on recognizing some letters and they now know what letter each of their friend's names start with! We also work on independence, asking for help, how to be a good friend, taking turns, and other social and emotional skills as they are a huge part of being ready to learn at school. 
	Text3:         The last couple weeks, afternoon students have been working on rhyming words with help from Dr. Seuss! We have learned that we can create real rhyming words as well as silly or nonsense words. We have also been working hard on being able to name the letters, the sound they make, and some words that start with that letter. Reading Dr. Seuss has helped 
us with this as well. After reading Dr. Seuss's ABC book, we created our 
own silly pictures with words that start 
with the same sound or letter. We also continue to talk about the difference between letters and numbers-numbers 
are used to count and letters are 
   seen in words. 
	Text4:        We will be having a preschool and    
 kindergarten round up on Thursday, May 3rd. The afternoon preschool students will spend an hour in the kindergarten room during that school day. We will then have a preschool open house at about 4:00 for returning and new preschool students and their families. More information will be sent out when this date gets closer. Please help 
        us spread the word and let families 
            with preschool aged children (age 3 
          by the end of July up to age 5) know 
        that we are currently accepting 
       enrollment for both morning and 
       afternoon preschoolers for next year. 
                       
                         Thank you!
	Text5:  Thank you to all of the families for being so amazing! I appreciate you brining your kids to school each day so that they may grow and learn. I know half days and different schedules and weather can be hard to work with. Also, thank you to any parent who has helped with or provided for a holiday or classroom party. It is greatly appreciated! I am also extremely grateful for all of the cards and gifts through out the year. It means a lot. Please let me know if you ever have any questions, concerns, or suggestions! 
	Text6:                Dates to remember: Early out this Thursday, March 8th at 1:00pm for the 8 to 
              Great presentation for teachers. Wednesday, March 14th is St. Patrick's Day lunch. 
           Thursday, March 15th will be parent teacher conferences. 


